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NZTA Traffic Management Update 

What we all need to do: 
 

1. 50km/hr speed restriction signs must be erected for all activities on 
State Highways such as Shoulder Closed, pole inspections, planned 
switching etc. 

 
2. Any site visits where the vehicle is within 5m of the road edge will 

require 50km/hr speed restrictions in place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As a result of a tragic accident involving road workers, the NZTA has issued a nationwide directive 
that all planned work on State Highways with a posted speed limit greater than 65km/hr will now 
require speed restrictions to be put in place.  This affects operations such as Shoulder Closed or 
vehicles displaying Road Inspection signage.  This interim measure is effective immediately and will 
be reviewed by 15th April 2019.  At this stage it is for State Highways only. 

 

Issued 22 March 2019 

Contact for further Information: Richard Lee – Operations (Distribution) Service Manager West 
Email: rlee@powernet.co.nz or phone: 027 230 4660 
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